
   Emerald Class Newsletter 

4.5.2018 – Term 5 

What have we been learning? 

The children have written brilliant wanted posters to find the frog that is missing in our classroom. The 

children focused on using different pronouns to mix up their sentences. Let them know if you have seen 

him as some of the children believe they have seen him in their gardens!  

 

 

The children helped Jack get up the beanstalk by colouring half of shapes using their knowledge of finding 

half a quantity and have begun to explore quarters. In addition, we explored different wild flowers, when 

you are out in the wonderful weather it would be great if you pointed out and discussed any flowers or 

plants.  

We went on a trip to London on the witch’s broomstick to London; it involved listening to what the Queen 

had to say and taking a ride on the London Eye. Ask them what they know about London!  

 

 

 



Next Week 

Continuing with fraction, quarters and halves. Continuing learning about the UK capital cities and beginning 

to write a narrative.  

 

Dates for you Diary  

Journal dates TBC  

 


